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Thank you for your participation in the 
Community Health Needs Assessment. Survey 
results have been analyzed and the final report is 
available to the public. 

Mammoth Hospital and Mono County Health 
Department worked collaboratively to develop the 
2019 Mono County Community Health Needs 
Assessment (CHNA), with consultants Health 
TechS3, and the input from community members and 
key stakeholders. The four priority areas which will be 
addressed moving forward include: 

• Substance Abuse 
• Dental Care/Oral Health 
• Behavioral Health  
• Clinical Care Access/Prevention  

The next step is to complete the Community Health 
Improvement Plan (CHIP), which will include goals 
and interventions of how to improve community health 
in the 4 priority areas chosen.  We will be hosting 4 
workshops, one for each priority, the week of 
September 16, 2019.  Please attend any workshops 
pertinent to your organization’s work or of personal 
interest, and ideas of how you and your organization 
can help improve health in each of these areas. This 
is a collaborative process, and we will all need to work 
together to drive change in these areas. We look 
forward to seeing you at one or more of the 
workshops! 

 

Please visit our 
website to view 
the final report: 

 
monohealth.com/ 

public-health/CHNA 
 
 

Workshop Dates: 
 

Substance Use: 
9/16/19, 1-5pm 

 
Dental Care/Oral 

Health: 
9/17/19, 1-5pm 

 
Behavioral Health: 
9/18/19, 8am-12pm 

 
Clinical Care 

Access/Prevention: 
9/18/19, 1-5pm 

 
Location: 

Mammoth Hospital 
Conference Room 

A/B 
 

MONO  
COUNTY  
HEALTH 
DEPARTMENT 

760-924-1830 
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